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Tuesday 14th September 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Let me first apologise – I am about to use a word that it really is too early to be using, but needs must! 

 

This year we have again decided to participate in a ‘Christmas Design Project’ run by Cauliflower Cards.  

The project aims to encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school 

– especially important at the moment when our fundraising has been so limited by the pandemic. 

 

Your child will soon be creating their own Christmas design which can be professionally printed to 

produce personalised Christmas cards, gift labels, wrapping paper or mugs. 

 

Not only would it be very exciting for your child to see their work as a finished printed product, the cards 

themselves are great for sending a more personal greeting to friends and family at Christmas and the 

mugs are great for gifts! 

 

Orders and payment must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil 

order form, which they will be bringing home on or before Wednesday 29th September.  Please refer 

to your order form for further instructions.  There is no obligation to order. 

 

Each order form is uniquely numbered – this code can be used by anyone who wishes to order, so please 

share with other members of the family. 

 

If you choose to place an order online, you must then return the order form with the artwork 

attached to the school by Monday 11th October.  If artwork is not sent back to us, the order 

cannot be processed but you may still be charged.  Items will be delivered to the school early to 

mid November.   

 

Late orders can still be made after 11th October, directly through Cauliflower Cards, but these will carry 

an additional shipping cost because they will be delivered to your home address and the school cannot 

process these orders.  

 

I apologise that we are doing this so early, but it ensures items arrive in good time, ready to send out 

nearer Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Sally Dreckmann 

Headteacher  
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